
Pensacola State College 
Notice 

 
The District Board of Trustees, Pensacola State College, Pensacola, Florida will act upon the following 
matter at its next regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, May 18, at 12 noon, in the Usry Board Room 
located in the Barfield Administration Building on the Pensacola Campus, 1000 College Blvd., Pensacola, 
FL 32505. 
 
Notice of Proposed Increase to Test Fees 
The increase in fees are recommended to recoup increased labor costs associated with testing service 
provided and will be effective May 19, 2021. 

1) College Level Examination Program (CLEP):  increase the cost to proctor the test from $20 to $25 
2) Test of Adult Basic Education (TABE):  increase the cost to proctor the test from $20 to $25 
3) Manufacturing Skill Standards Council-Certified Production Technician (MSSC-CPT): Increase cost 

of test from $40 to $45 
 

Pursuant to the U. S. Americans with Disabilities Act, Pensacola State College will make reasonable 
modifications for access to its services, programs, and activities for any qualified individual with a 
disability.  Please call (850) 484-1700 for further information.  Requests must be made at least 48 hours 
in advance of the event in order to allow sufficient time to provide the requested accessibility. 
 

 
 
   
 


